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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. This includes an upgrade to 
Hurlstone Agricultural High School. 

Pest control activities on Saturday 13 April 2024 from 10pm 

On Saturday 13 April, pest control activities will occur at Hurlstone Agricultural High School to control 
the population of red foxes on the site. 

Sydney Feral and Commercial Pest Control Pty Ltd have been engaged to undertake this work, which will 
be done using firearms. The work will take place from 10pm, using subsonic ammunition and silencers to 
minimise disruption to the community. 

This work will take place in accordance with the Department of Primary Industries guidelines and 
relevant legislation. The local police will be notified at the commencement and completion of works. This 
work has scheduled during school holidays to minimise disruption to school operations and ensure 
safety. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions about this work, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW via email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or during business hours on 1300 482 651. 
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